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	Within the next month, you will be receiving a call inviting you to participate in a project concerned with farming operation activities and injuries in farm household members.  This project, the Regional Rural Injury Study - II, is being conducted by the University of Minnesota and the USDA Agricultural Statistics Services, in cooperation with other agencies in your state as part of a five-state effort involving Minnesota, Wisconsin, North Dakota, South Dakota, and Nebraska.  Your farm was randomly selected from all of the farms in these states.  It is hoped that the information we collect from this project will help both in understanding the nature of injuries experienced in the agricultural community and in developing injury prevention programs.

Participation in this project will involve answering questions in three telephone interviews about your household members, your farm operation and about farming and non-farming-related injuries that have occurred to members of the household.  In some households, children who have been injured as well as a random sample of those who have not been injured, will be asked questions about their activities for a particular period of time.  The first interview will take approximately five minutes to complete and will take place in January, 1999. The second and third interviews, which can take between 10 minutes and an hour to complete, will be conducted in July,1999 and January 2000.

All of the information collected for this project will remain completely confidential.  No information on individuals or individual farms will ever be released.  Participation in this project is voluntary.  However, to ensure that the information we collect is most helpful, it is very important for all eligible farms to participate, whether or not any injuries have occurred.  Your relations with any of the agencies or institutions associated with this project and/or those identified on the letterhead will not be affected if you decide not to participate.

Each farm selected for this study will also be invited to participate in a drawing for a $100 Treasury Bond.  Your farm household will have approximately a 1 in 32 chance to receive a bond.  Though we would greatly appreciate your help, you are not required to participate in the study to be included in the drawing.

If you have any questions about the project, please contact our Project Director, or me, at (612) 626-4801 or (800) 944-0430 (toll free).  We hope you will consider participating in this important effort.  We look forward to talking with you!

Sincerely,

Susan Goodwin Gerberich, Ph.D.
Professor and Director
Regional Injury Prevention Research Center

	
	


